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Zadar, December 271h, 2013

The Turkish Foundation for
Underwater Archeology (TINA)

President
Mr. Oguz Aydemir

Subject: Opening of the exhibition Piri Reis - cartographer of Suleiman the Magnificent

Dear Mr. President,

It is with great pleasure that I write to invite you to the opening of the exhibition entrtled Piri

Reis - cartographer of Suleiman the Magnificent organrzed by the Turkish Foundation for

Underwater Archeology (TINA), National Museum Zadar, University of Zadat and Croatian

Geographical Society - Zadar. The exhibition will be opened for public on January }th,2ol4 at

7 pm in the Rector's Palace of Zadar.

Since the Turkish Foundation for Underwater Archeology (TINA) participated in organising

the exhibition and it is our mutual goal to achieve better cultural and scientific relationship

between our two countries we invite you as the president of the Turkish Foundation for

Underwater Archeology (TINA) to join us on this great occasion.

I would be extremely grateful if you could contact us until Tuesday 7tt', 2014 to

&lslqtiX/g[Ufz,*hr and inform us in case you or your representative will be able to join us.

I hope you will be able to accept this invitation and I look forward hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Rector:


